
Kanye West and Kim Kardashian
Are Engaged!

By April Littleton

Kanye West surprised Kim Kardashian with a unexpected proposal
Monday night that left her speechless. “She was so shocked and
couldn’t speak after”, a source who witnessed the proposal
told People. “Everyone had mascara running down their faces
from tears.” The 36-year-old rapper rented out San Francisco’s
AT&T Park and had  “PLEEEASE MARRY MEEE!!!” written on the
stadium’s Jumbotron. Kardashian, who accepted the proposal,
now wears a 15- carat, flawless Lorraine Schwartz diamond ring
on her finger.

What are some ways to pull off a surprise proposal?

Cupid’s Advice:

Planning a surprise proposal can be a lot of fun and it’ll
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definitely be something you and your partner will remember for
the rest of your lives. Before you pop the question, there are
a few things you should know. Cupid has some tips:

1. Surprise yourself: When it comes to the proposal, don’t
plan a single thing. Surprise yourself. Go with your gut and
get down on one knee when it feels right. Don’t worry about
the place, time, who’s around, etc – you’ll know when you’re
ready to ask your honey for their hand in marriage. They won’t
be expecting it and neither will you.

2. Not a peep: Don’t tell anyone about your plans to ask your
significant other to marry you. If you do, they might start to
act different around your partner and give everything away.
Keep your cool and keep this little secret to yourself until
you’re ready to tell the person who really matters.

3. Be creative: Proposing at places like a restaurant or park
are unoriginal and boring. Do something different. Create a
video  proposal  or  something  else  that  would  be  fun  and
interactive. This is the time to show your honey how much you
care about them and want to spend the rest of your life with
them.

What are some other ways to pull off a surprise proposal?
Comment below.


